
 

 

 

RESIDENT MEMO 

TO:  Valley Manor Residents  

FROM: Michelle Scipioni, Executive Director  

RE:  Phone Conference 

DATE:  April 14, 2020 
 

To keep us all connected during this time, I am facilitating a phone conference 

call on Thursday, April 16 at 11:00 a.m.  Please call in to hear updates and to get 

your questions answered.   

 

To participate in the call:  

 

- Dial in using your phone. 

United States: +1 (786) 535-3211 

 

Access Code: 656-341-493 

 

If you would like to submit a question ahead of time, please email me directly at 

mscipioni@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org OR COVID19@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org   

 

Thank you for your support while we continue to work diligently to everyone 

safe and healthy.   

 

 

tel:+17865353211,,656341493
mailto:mscipioni@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org
mailto:COVID19@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org

